Chris O'Brien

L.

From: Marc Quirk <mquirkconst@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 7, 2025 4.55 AM
To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Oppose+H6256+-+Don't+Tax+Boats

Dear+House+Finance+Committee

As+a+Rhode+Island+boater,+1+strongly+oppose+H6256.
Reinstating+a+tax+on+boats+will+hurt+everyday+Rhode+Islanders+by+pricing+us+out+of+access+to+our+waters, +drivi
ng+both+boaters+and+marine-

related+businesses+out+of+state, +threatening+local+jobs+and+negatively+impacting+our+economy.

Please+vote+NO+on+H6256.+Don’t+sink+Rhode+Island’s+marine+industry.

Sincerely,

Marc Quirk
East Greenwich

Sent from my iPhone



Chris O'Brien

From: Quattromani, Mike <MIKEQ®@ifpcorp.com>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 1:59 PM
To: House Finance Committee

Dear House Finance Committee,
As a Rhode Island boater, | strongly oppose H6256.

Reinstating a tax on boats will drive both boaters and marine-
related businesses out of state, threaten local jobs and negatively
impact our economy.

Please vote NO on H6256. Don't sink Rhode Island’s marine
industry.

Sincerely,

Michael Quattromani
Charlestown, Rhode Island

Sent from my iPad

NOTICE: This message and any attachments are solely for the intended recipient and may contain
confidential or privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that
any review, dissemination, distribution or duplication of this message and any attachments is prohibited.
If you have received this communication in error, please notify us by reply email and immediately and
permanently delete this message and any attachments. Email transmission may not be secure and could
contain errors. We accept no liability for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this email.
Please do not send to us by email any information containing personally identifiable information without
appropriate encryption. Thank you.



Chris O'Brien
“

From: Andrew Quackenbush <alquackenbush@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 1:07 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Oppose H6256 - Don't Tax Boats

Dear House Finance Committee

As a Rhode Island boater, | strongly oppose H6256.
Reinstating a tax on boats will hurt everyday Rhode Islanders by pricing us out of access to our waters, driving both
boaters and marine-related businesses out of state, threatening local jobs and negatively impacting our economy. There

are already enough roadblocks for average citizens to access our waterways.

Please vote NO on H6256. Don't sink Rhode Island’s marine industry.

Sincerely,

Andrew L Quackenbush
Warwick, Rl
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